Eustis School Department
Stratton School
2023-2024
Anticipated Farm to School Garden Coordinator

The Stratton School is anticipating an opening for a Farm to School
Garden Coordinator position in the 2023-24 school year. Qualified
individuals interested in the position should contact Kathy Matthews at
(207) 246-2283 or kmatthews@strattonschool.org



